
 

   

 
Smithdon High School 
Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 
Downs Road, Hunstanton 
Norfolk  PE36 5HY 
Telephone: 01485 534541  
e-mail:  office@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
website:  www.smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: SCh/NW 

 

15 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 11 Celebration Assembly – Tuesday 20 June 2023, 9.30am 

 

The Year 11 celebration morning takes place on Tuesday 20 June. We would like to mark this 

memorable occasion by inviting our outgoing students to attend school on this day in smart, formal 

wear (no jeans or trainers).  

 

Students will meet in the hall at 8.30am. They will have the opportunity to take photos and enjoy a 

breakfast buffet. At 9am they will join their tutor for one final form time prior to the Celebration 

Assembly at 9.30am. 

 

Parents are invited to arrive for the assembly from 9.15am. Due to space restrictions in the hall, 

students are restricted to two guests. The assembly will include speeches from the Year 11 team and 

the presentation of student Progress Files. 

 

The assembly will finish by 10.45am when all students will leave the site. Students taking their final 

exams later in the week (Hospitality and Catering, Portuguese and Advanced Maths) will return for 

revision and exams as detailed on the student revision plan. 

 

Following this final school day (pending any need for the Contingency Exam Day on 28 June), please 

could you ensure that any books or equipment that students have, which belong to the school, are 

returned as soon as possible. 

 

If you have not done so already, please could you acknowledge receipt of the April examinations 

letter giving formal consent for your child to leave the site following revision sessions and exams 

from Friday 16 June. Unfortunately replies on the Google Form filled in before 5 May were not 

recorded, I would be grateful if you could complete the form again. You can do this by completing 

the Google Form: - Year 11 Exam Season Summer 2023 - Google Forms or emailing me directly – 

s.chapman@smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

GCSE Results Day is Thursday 24 August and a separate letter giving details of the Results Day 

procedures will be sent soon. 

 

I hope that you will be able to join us for this event, allowing us all to celebrate students’ successes 

at Smithdon High School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher 
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